
Frank Street Is Open 

 

Frank Street is now open!  We will be directing traffic to return to previous patterns: 

 

 Parents dropping on Normal must approach from the North   

  Head North on Quinkert or Progress or come South from 13 Mile 

 Head South on Normal Street, drop off students in front of building and continue moving back 

toward Common Road 

Students may also continue to be dropped off in the south lot—enter from Normal Street and exit onto 

Common Road.  However, too many cars stop directly in front of the A-Wing doors.  This creates a back 

up on Normal.   
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South A-Wing  

doors will not be used  

as an entrance.   

 

Parents should pull further into 

the lot away from Normal and 

students will enter by the flag 

pole and rock. (drop at the 

stars) 

If parents will pull forward as 

much as possible, traffic will 

flow better. 

Expecting door to door access 

is a problem.  Please pull as far 

forward as possible.  A few 

extra steps will not be a 

problem for your child. 

 

*If your child is on 

crutches, etc.—work 

with us for 

arrangements. 
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